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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our studies on the Stone age, we have organised an exciting educational visit to 

Austerfield Outdoor Adventure Centre near Doncaster. During the visit, we will be looking 

at survival strategies and the natural outdoor environment. The dates for the visit are as 

follows: 

3SB and 3AS – Wednesday, 17th April 2024 

3TN and 3LT – Monday, 22nd April 2024 

 

This is an amazing opportunity to deepen our understanding of outdoor survival strategies 

and develop our team building skills in a purposeful way by undertaking real-life challenges. 

Due to the nature of the trip, the children will not be wearing their school uniform and will 

require comfortable outdoor clothing with a waterproof jacket and boots or trainers, as 
they will be exploring a woodland area. Packed lunches will be required for the day and we 

will be returning by 3.05pm as usual. If your child is entitled to a free school meal, then a 

packed lunch will be provided for them. 

The cost of the trip will be £13.00 and we ask that this voluntary contribution is paid via 

ParentPay by Monday 18th March please.  School has heavily subsidised this trip so it is 

important for us to stress that in the event of an inadequate number of parental 

contributions it may need to be cancelled. 

You must give your permission for your child to attend this trip on ParentPay. If you have 

any issues accessing ParentPay, please contact the school office who will support you with 

this.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs T Nicholson 

 

Assistant Principal 


